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Norfolk Southern Corporation 

650 West Peachtree Street NW 
AUanta. GA 30308 
Telephone: 470-867-4769 

Clyde H. Allison, Jr. 
Vice President & Controller 

October 29, 2021 
The Honorable Martin Oberman 
The Honorable Robert Primus 
The Honorable Ann Begeman 
The Honorable Patrick Fuchs 
The Honorable Michelle Schultz 
Surface Transportation Board 
395 E Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20423-0001 

Dear Chairman Oberman, Vice Chairman Primus, Commissioner Begeman, 
Commissioner Fuchs, and Commissioner Schultz: 

Norfolk Southern Corporation is submitting the enclosed report on its revenue from 
demurrage and accessorial charges for the third quarter of 2021, as requested in the 
Board's letter dated May 28, 2021 to Jim Squires. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me at (470) 867-4769 with any questions. 

Very truly yours, 

1 / diL/{ 
Cl de· . Allison, Jr. 




